[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with messages for the week of September 10th. 
Please see the attached edition of the Harry Miller Happenings for the week ahead. 
We had a great first week with our students and once again thank you to all of our families for attending our Open House last Tuesday evening as we had such a great turnout!
Students are reminded to return their forms in order to purchase school pictures at the earliest convenience . There is also a spot on the form for families to indicate if you would like to be scheduled for picture retakes on September 20th. These order forms can be returned directly to homeroom teachers. 
A reminder that we greatly appreciate all data collection forms being returned to the homeroom teachers for Right to Information, Student Information Sheets and Policy 704 Emergency Medical information and plans as soon as possible. This allows us to update information promptly for this school year. 
Thank you to those families who have already signed up for School Cash Online and I have attached the information to this e-mail if you have not already been able to do so.  We appreciate your signing up for this as we will not be accepting cash or cheques for student fees, trips and athletic fees this year. If you require assistance with payments as you are unable to register online and/or pay, please contact your child’s homeroom teacher or the main office. 
On Thursday evening, there will be a dance from 6 to 8 p.m. in our school gym.  Permission slips will be sent home tomorrow, Monday, and parents are welcome to assist with chaperoning. Please feel free to contact the main office or myself by e-mail. Thanks so much!
Mrs. Throop is in search of a coach for the Girls Varsity Soccer team for this fall season.  If you are able to assist with this, please contact Mrs. Throop by calling the main office at 849-5515 or by e-mail at Cheryl.throop@nbed.nb.ca  Thank you for supporting our school activities and clubs.
Thank you for your attention to all of these items and have a great week. 





